Gorgeous Gorse Hill Project Meeting Notes 30 January 2014
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendees: Ruth Hannan, Mary Patel, Rebecca Warren, Rob Stadtmuller, Terry Burke, Laurence Walsh, Marje Kelly
1. Actions Previous Mtg
· RH updated that she has found a supplier for noticeboards and St Vincent’s Housing Association have committed £250 to cover the costs of this. RH will arrange an invoice for St Vincent’s and order the noticeboards.
· MP updated the group on a letter requesting donations that will be sent to Kellogg’s and RAC.
· RH updated that a number of local residents also kindly made donations to cover the costs of the stolen apple trees in the Community Orchard.

2. Update on BT Boxes & Shutters
BT Boxes – The scout groups have produced designs for RS to develop into designs for the BT Boxes. Rh has provided RS with a list of the locations. There are only ten in Gorse Hill but RH is exploring approaching the other companies to see if they can be decorated.
Once RS has completed the designs RH will send to BT and TMBC for sign off.
A press release will be produced when the boxes are decorated so we can get media coverage on this and the wider project.
Action: RS to send designs to RH by Monday 17th Feb.
Shutters – GGH was successful in its bid to Gorse Hill Community Panel. £2000 awarded means the shutter work can begin. RH has met with Unity Arts who will work with Gorse Hill Primary School to develop this work. They are sending a brief of what can be achieved for this amount.

3. Green Bus Roofs & Energy Posts
RH met Transport for Greater Manchester (TFGM) in January who are interested in exploring green roofs for bus stops. This is early stages at the moment and may not be feasible but RH will keep everyone updated. They have however provisionally agreed to have the small energy supply posts (for the bus stop lighting) to be decorated. RH will let RS know who can decorate these when he does the BT boxes.

4. Donations
The group briefly discussed the option of a donations page for the project. The group agreed this was a good way for more people to get and feel involved in the project.
Action: RH to investigate the logistics of crowd funding.

5. Planting Day Planning
The next planting day will take place on Sunday 23 March. This will include installing planters around the Gorse Hill towers as well as more planting around tree bases and on some of the more neglected areas of ground in Gorse Hill.
The group discussed tidying up and adding to the two planters at the end of Taylors Rd, the group agreed this would be a good idea.
The group discussed obtaining donations of plants, herbs, fruit (strawberry plants), seeds and bulbs as a means for people to contribute.
It was agreed that litter picking should be incorporated into the day.
Action: RH contact David Sykes at TMBC about planters etc.
Action:  RW to approach Gaye about the planters on Taylors Rd.
Action: Advertise/request donations in addition to involvement on day.
Action: Group members asked to display/distribute posters for planting day.

